
Please find attached, ANSTO’s submission to the Dounreay Radioactive 
Waste Substitution Consultation, 2010.  The respondent form is the first page 
of the attached file. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this submission, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Therese Donlevy. 
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